

KATHY CHERRY

City Secretary of Palm Valley

CONTACT

PHONE:

956-423-8384

WEBSITE:

www.cityofpalmvalleytx.com

EMAIL:

kicherry@palmvalleytx.com

City of Palm Valley

Dear Citizens of Palm Valley,

Please let me take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Kathy Cherry from Dallas, Texas and I am the newly appointed City Secretary for the beautiful City of Palm Valley, Texas. I have over 10+ years of experience in working in local government with professional administrative and supervisory experience in Business Operations. I also have extensive knowledge in financial administration, analysis in developing, preparing, and implementing the departmental budget, and monitoring to ensure effective oversight. I also bring experience in Contract Management and understanding the procurement process.

I am honored to serve as your City Secretary. It is my responsibility to uphold the welfare and integrity of the City of Palm Valley, on behalf of its hard-working, prosperous residents.

Please know that my door is always open, and I look forward to meeting each and every one of you personally, very soon.

Sincerely,

Kathy I Cherry